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Hello Debby 

Kaushal Varshney 

Debby Fernandez 

Support for PLN21-15378: 3066 Harding Ave, Santa Oara, CA 95051 

Tuesday, January 11, 2022 5:37:46 PM 

I am Kaushal Varshney, Santa Clara resident for 20-years. 

My neighbor Ravi & Pallavi visited us to explain the plan of re-building their home at "3066 

Harding Ave"; as per the file "PLN21-15378". 

Both my wife and I like the plan as it keeps the openness of neighborhood, as well as support 

growing families. 

We fully support the plan. 

Thanks 

Kaushal and Shipra Varshney 

3068 McKinley Drive, Santa Clara 
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